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“I Support HB2585! End automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. I 

among numerous other Oregon drivers, are experiencing dangerous drivers on 

Oregon streets and roads who just seem to have a reckless disregard for the 

property and safety of other drivers. I Feel this is in large part due to foreign 

individuals in our country who either just do not know how to drive or who drive 

inebriated and speed, often without insurance, and this is overwhelmingly costly to 

responsible Oregon drivers. These individuals are proving the inability to care about 

issues that affect our state and local communities; should we assume they will 

exercise any more regard when voting on critical issues put to the voters? 

 This needs to be addressed and should start at DMV where an immediate 

difference.can be made.  


